THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN MET IN CLOSED SESSON ON MONDAY, JANUARY 20, 2020 AT 10 A.M. AT THE BELLE CITY HALL.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR JOSH SEAVER, ALDERWOMAN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, ALDERWOMAN COURTNEY ABEL, ALDERMEN KEN STANFIELD, ALDERMAN TONY GIECK, CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS, AND CITY ATTORNEY MARY WESTON.

Others present were Court Clerk Barb Schaller, Sheriff Chris Heitman, and Presiding Commissioner Victor Stratman.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Josh Seaver.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was to review the contract from Maries County Sheriff Chris Heitman for policing services.  Discussion was had and Attorney Mary Weston is going to make the requested changes to the contract.  


Alderman Ken Stanfield made a motion to adjourn the closed session meeting.  The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Courtney Abel, all in favor.





_________________
Josh Seaver, Mayor


							_____________________
							Frankie Hicks, City Clerk


